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Somerset County Conducting Online Auction May 8-15 
 
Somerset County Freeholder Deputy Director Patricia L. Walsh invites residents to take 
advantage of the upcoming Somerset County online auction of surplus property.  The auction 
will start at 9 a.m. on Wednesday, May 8, and will begin to close at 7 p.m. on Wednesday, May 
15. 
 
The eclectic mix of items to be sold includes vehicles, tractors, chairs, automotive parts, 
snowplows, mowers and more. 
 
A list of auction items, along with the terms and conditions of sale, is available 
at http://bit.ly/AuctionMay82019 Photos of items are expected to be posted on the USGovBid 
website at www.usgovbid.com by Tuesday, May 7.   
 
Inspection is strongly recommended. Items may be inspected Friday, May 10, from 8 a.m. to 2 
p.m. and Saturday, May 11, from 7 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the South County Public Works Facility, 
located at 410 Roycefield Road, Hillsborough, NJ 08844. 
  
For more information, contact Erin Hanelt in the Somerset County Purchasing Division at (908) 
231-7043 or Hanelt@co.somerset.nj.us. 
  
To stay up to date with Somerset County events and information, sign up for free email 
alerts at www.co.somerset.nj.us/subscribe or follow us on Facebook and Twitter. 
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